
Comment for planning application 22/01488/OUT
Application Number 22/01488/OUT

Location OS Parcel 5616 South West Of Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

Proposal Construction of up to 140,000 sq m of employment floorspace (use class B8 with ancillary
offices and facilities) and servicing and infrastructure including new site accesses, internal
roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks to create development platforms and
bunds, drainage features and other associated works including demolition of the existing
farmhouse

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Helen Blunn

Address 17 The Moors Drive, Middleton Cheney,Middleton Cheney

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Whilst we need to preserve our surrounding countryside and green spaces, the building 
development is not needed. 
 
It will bring further destruction to the local environment , not only from the construction of 
the area but in the long term from increased traffic. 
 
In addition current local businesses are struggling to recruit staff so how will new businesses 
achieve their required staffing. 
 
With this area it is already becoming dangerous with the increased traffic from HS2 and the  
commutes to and from work are already taking longer due to queuing traffic which again is 
having a negative impact on the local area. 
 
For once reject the application and work to keep our local countryside intact and focus on 
getting the current empty sheds & business units filled. 
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